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June 7, 2022 

TO: 

FROM: 

Casey Anderson, Chair 

Montgomery County Planning Board 

Carla A. Reid, General Manager/CEO 

Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission 

Gabe Albornoz, President         
Montgomery County Council 

On June 2, 2022, the County Council received the County Executive’s Recommended 

Montgomery County 2022-2031 Comprehensive Water Supply and Sewerage Systems Plan.  

The transmittal letter and Executive Summary outlining the key changes and updates are 

enclosed.  The full text can be downloaded at:  

https://montgomerycountymd.gov/COUNCIL/Resources/Files/PDF/CCLExecDraft2022Compre

hensiveWSSSP.pdf 

State law requires that the County Council formally notify both WSSCWater and the 

Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning Commission at least 30 days in advance of a 

public hearing regarding any revisions or amendments to the County’s Comprehensive Water 

Supply and Sewerage Systems Plan.  A public hearing date has been scheduled for July 

12, 2022 at 1:30 p.m. 

Your staffs provided comments to Department of Environmental Protection staff based 

on earlier drafts of the Ten-Year Plan.  However, any additional comments your staffs may have 

regarding the Executive’s Recommended Ten-Year Plan should be forwarded to the County 

Council as soon as possible.  The Council expects that the Planning Board will provide formal 

recommendations on the Ten-Year Plan. 

If you have any questions, please contact Keith Levchenko of Council Staff by phone at 

(240) 777-7944 or by e-mail at keith.levchenko@montgomerycountymd.gov.

cc: Robert McCord, Secretary, Maryland Department of Planning 

D. Lee Currey, Director, Water and Science Administration, Maryland Department of the

Environment (MDE)

Nicolai Francis-Lau, Maryland Department of the Environment

Adriana Hochberg, Acting Director, Montgomery County Department of Environmental Protection
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